Youth Services Network

9 June 2015

To Whom It May Concern,

| am the Executive Director of Youth Services Network, and it is my privilege to write this letter of
recommendation for Miguel Maldonado, whose services as a graphic artist and web designer | have
engaged on several major projects over the last several years.

Mr. Maldonado worked closely with me and was responsive and collaborative as we redesigned our
logo, print materials, and website. He brought his unique artistic vision, intuitive sensibilities, exquisite
craftsmanship, and impeccable professionalism to the table every time. As our nonprofit agency was
undergoing significant and necessary transformation, his work was an integral part of the culture shift
and rebranding we needed to accomplish.

During the time Mr. Maldonado was working on our print materials, he asked if he could work with our
boys to engage them in creating graphic designs we used for some of our print materials. | had my
misgivings, as our boys can be challenging to work with. However, this project yielded some beautiful
work we ended up using for fundraising purposes. This ability to “think outside the box”, as well as work
effectively with a wide variety of people, only enhances his artistic and creative skills.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you would like more information.
W/%\

Miriam Korn

Executive Director

16507 San Fernando Mission Blvd: Suite 30T  Mission Hills, CA 97345 © 818.898.7100 © Fex: 818.898.7474
www.YouthServicesNetwork org



